
BID NO. 2018 LASC 101  
INVITATION TO BID  

REGARDING: COURT WIDE OFFICE SUPPLIES  
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A CONTRACT  
 

The Louisiana Supreme Court is pleased to announce that Mulé-Durel, Inc. has 
been selected to receive the award of the Court Wide Office Supplies contract (Bid 
No. 2018-LAS-101). 
 
On behalf of the Louisiana Supreme Court, we thank everyone for their time and 
effort in preparation of bids. Should you have any questions concerning this 
announcement, please contact Caitlin Morgenstern at 504-310-2550.  


